
Advisory: Zoom Migration
April 18, 2022

Dear UP Users,

Please be informed of the completion of the migration conducted by Zoom. We are also
coordinating with CU IT Offices to restore Zoom integration with your LMS. With this
maintenance activity, we expect that some trailing technical issues may arise and affect
some of the services/features provided by Zoom.

Should you encounter any issues, kindly inform us by contacting the UP System ICT
Support at https://ictsupport.up.edu.ph/. We will immediately escalate said technical issues
to Zoom for their immediate resolution.

For your kind information and guidance.

https://ictsupport.up.edu.ph/

